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Will the freeway wall at 1100 South Amphlett Blvd. be moved?

If the answer is yes, how many feet will the wall be moved?

What will be the height of the new freeway walls on South Amphlett Blvd?

What other changes are expected to occur on South Amphlett Blvd.?

Thank you.
Carolyn Kiely

Sent from the all new AOL app for iOS

mailto:cdkiely@aol.com
mailto:PublicComment@samtrans.com
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fapps.apple.com%2Fus%2Fapp%2Faol-news-email-weather-video%2Fid646100661&data=05%7C02%7Cpubliccomment%40smcta.com%7C72fc5d38afa84abf476d08dc9f7af8aa%7C1a34d2f711e24a45b4cd47ceeb1d21be%7C0%7C0%7C638560597721059602%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Jv8ek6DjzFJJO%2FC6OJStZC%2Bh77C8JtXJCLdCzx0ukV4%3D&reserved=0

